
Individuals, families and social bubbles are 

invited to attend HOLY EUCHARIST in the    

beautiful garden of historic Bishophurst this 

summer at 134 Simpson Street.  

Wednesday July 28th ~ 7pm (Rain Date Aug. 4) 

and 

Wednesday August 25th ~ 7pm (Rain Date Sept 1) 

If the service is postponed due to rain a notice will be posted 

on the Diocese of Algoma: Shaped by a Living Hope Facebook 

page by 5pm on the day of gathering.  

  

The service will begin at 7pm but folks are welcome to 

bring their picnic supper and enjoy the garden starting  

at 6pm. 

Bring your own chair, blanket, water bottle, sunscreen,     

sunhat and bug spray. 

LET US BREAK BREAD  

TOGETHER  

in the Garden at  

HISTORIC BISHOPHURST 

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text

lhamel
Typewritten Text
COVID-19 protocols in effect and masks required
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